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FAMBOANGA C

July 23, 2021

Subject: LETTER OF INFORMATION & REQUEST FOR PERRIT

- Aia'am:

This pertains to the PROPOSED LAYING OF FEEDERLINE FROM LUYAMAN
PRODUCTION WELL TO BYPASS ROAD AND RELOCATION OF EXISTING CLUSTER
CONMECTION PROJECY, this city, to be undertaken by administration.

In view of this, we would fike to inform you regarding the commencement of the
shovementioned project which was already previcusly communicated with your office fast
March 6, 2019. As a response 1o this, your good office had informed us thru the attached
letter dated April 29, 2019 interposing no objection to the installation of the proposed
foederline.

Relative to the foregoing, the undersigned would like to request from your good
office the approval of concrete cutting & breaking and excavation works for us to be able to
lay 200.00 In.m. of 75mm@ PVC Pipeline and 23.60 In.m. of 200mm PVYC Pipeline which has
an excavation width of 0.320 m and 1.00 m. respectively. To wit:

‘ Oty.| WIDTH LENGTH  AREA{LxW)
Pipeline Excavation {75mm@ Pipeline} | ~- | 0.3%0m | 1764m. 68.796 m’
i i ;
| Bipeline Excavation (200mm@ Pipeline | -~ |  1.00m | 236m ' 23.6m’
& 75mm@ Pipeline) '; Z
i ? ;
TOTAL . 9239 m’
Concrete Cutting & Breaking | — 100m | 236m. 236 m
{Double cutting}
! E

TOTAL o 23.6m’
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The project will commence upon approval of this request. Rest assu red that
.mmediate restoratior thereof will be done as so0n as the pipeline has been hydro tested.
Please see attached plan for your ready reference.

Hope for your most favorabie approval.

Very truly yours,

Fechnidal Services Group




